
Weekly Update from the Mayor 
Week of November 23-29 

 
Open Door Meetings 

Who What 

Chair of Vancouver Aquarium -Coastal 
Ocean Research Institute 

Marine Mammal Open Water Research Centre 

Councillor Lahti and City Manager CPAC & ADP 
Resident  CPAC 

Other Meetings 

1. Meeting with Councillor Royer  
2. Agenda Review 
3.  
4. Metro Vancouver Board Meeting 
 

Phone Calls 
None.  

Events Attended 

1. 27th Annual BC Marine Mammal Symposium 
 

Media:  
1. CBC Radio  Cheer at the Pier Interview 

Correspondence (In) 

1. Email from resident regarding cannabis 
2. Email from resident regarding cannabis 
3. Email from resident regarding cannabis 
4. Email from resident regarding Suterbrook Pay Parking 
5. Email from resident regarding 804 Alderside 
6. Email from City Manager regarding covenants for businesses 
7. Email from resident regarding 804 Alderside 
8. Email from Cllr. Lahti responding to meeting request 
9. Email from resident regarding cannabis 
10. Email from Cllr. Royer responding to meeting request 
11. Email from owner of business regarding non profits 
12. Email from resident  
13. Email from resident regarding cannabis 
14. Email from City Manager regarding Suncor Parking 
15. Email from Friends of Open Water regarding tour invitation 
16. Email from resident regarding cannabis 
17. Email from Cllr. Dilworth regarding meeting request 
18. Email from resident regarding 804 Alderside 
19. Email from SD43 Board Chair Barb Hobson responding to Tour of Marine Mammal Facility 
20. Email from Developer regarding meeting 
21. Email from resident regarding 804 Alderside 
22. Email from resident  
23. Email from resident regarding cannabis 
24. Email from resident regarding cannabis 
25. Email from resident regarding cannabis 
26. Email from resident regarding cannabis 
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27. Email from resident regarding cannabis 
28. Email from resident regarding properties x3 
29. Email from resident regarding cannabis 
30. Email from City Manager regarding Barnet sign down 
31. Email from Mario Bartel, Tri City News  
32. Email from resident regarding carriage house x2 
33. Email from Cllr. Lahti request for meeting to discuss CPAC and ADP 
34. Email from resident regarding Above and Beyond Award Recipient at Eagle Ridge Hospital  
35. Email from resident welcoming Mayor back 
36. Email from resident regarding Ioco School Information 
37. Email from resident regarding Cannabis 
38. Email from resident regarding Coronation Park 
39. Email from Councillor Laura Dupont regarding confirming receipt of letter requesting sponsorship of 

a RSBC paddle trip participant in 2020 
40. Email from resident welcoming Mayor back 
41. Email from nonprofit request for meeting 
42. Email from resident regarding Order of Agenda Items  
43. Email from Councillor Dilworth regarding Affordable Home Ownership 
44. Email from developer Supporters Thank you event 
45. Email from Mayor Fred Haynes regarding MVA Modernization 
46. Email from developer request for dinner or lunch 
47. Email from Georgia Strait regarding Climate Change 
48. Email regarding Orange the World and Gender Equity 
49. Email from SUCCESS regarding 2020 Vancouver Chinatown Spring Festival 
50. Email from resident regarding Housing Needs Data 
51. Email from Cllr. Madsen regarding Port Moody Coastal Sea-Rise 
52. Email from Cllr. Madsen CC email to G McKenna regarding media questions 
53. Email from City Manager regarding Ioco Land Patrols 
54. Email from City Manager regarding device purchase funding 
55. Email from City Manager regarding fees bylaw question 
56. Email from City Manager to resident regarding Housing Needs Data 
57. Email from City Manager regarding Crosswalk 
58. Email from Group Member regarding Marine Mammal Station 

 

Correspondence (Out) 

1. Email to Cllr. Royer requesting meeting 
2. Email to City Manager regarding covenants for businesses 
3. Email to Cllr. Lahti requesting Meeting 
4. Email to resident responding to email about Item 9.2 
5. Email to developer regarding coffee request  
6. Email to business owner regarding non-profit groups 
7. Email to City Manager inquiring about TUP history 
8. Email to Cllr. Dilworth requesting meeting 
9. Email FWD to Chair SD43 Barb Hobson regarding tour of marine facility 
10. Email to EA regarding Minister meeting 
11. Email to Mario Bartel, Tri City news regarding press questions 
12. Email to Cllr. Lahti regarding CPAC & ADP Meeting request 
13. Email to City Manager regarding Barnet sign down 
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14. Email to Cllr. Dupont regarding letter for RSBC Paddle Trip participant in 2020 
15. Email to resident regarding Ioco School Information Inquiry 
16. Email to Sav Dhaliwal regarding Metro Vancouver Committees 
17. Email to City Manager with email from resident regarding housing needs data 
18. Email to resident regarding Marine Mammal Station x2 
19.  
20. Email to City Manager regarding responding to Cllr. Dupont with Community Grant information 
 


